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September 2023 

  

Dear Parents / Carers, 

  

To celebrate our topic on 'London' Year 2 will be having a 'Teddy Bear's 

picnic' on Friday 15th September. 

On this day, the children may bring a teddy bear to school and enjoy a 

special picnic.  We will provide a 'snack' for the children to eat at the 

picnic so the children do not need to bring anything special into school. 

  

Children will still need to wear school uniform on this picnic day and bring 

a packed lunch / school dinner as normal. 

  

 

  

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

Year 2 team 

 

http://www.leighbeck-inf.ik.org/

